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Our value for Collective Worship is  Friendship

Newbold and Tredington C of E Primary School Newsletter 

It was wonderful to see so many happy 
faces on the first day back and even the 
teachers managed a smile!!!!


All the children have settled back into the 
daily routine of the school day and many 
seem ready to get back to work. The new 
children at Newbold have settled in really 
well and it made me very proud to see so 
many excited little faces on the first few 
mornings.


As work is now in full swing you should 
have received topic webs from your 
children’s class teacher to tell you all about 
their learning this term.


The Parents’ Information Evenings were also 
well attended and for those who were 
unable to attend, the pack of leaflets will 
be sent home with your child.


As a staff we are raring to go and 
embracing all the changes in the curriculum 
and assessment that are currently taking 
place. We have lots in store for the children 
throughout the year and look forward to 
seeing them develop and grow.


Have a relaxing weekend.



Sam Welsby 



PTFA News 
PTFA AGM


The AGM will be held on Tuesday 29th 
September at Tredington School at 8pm



New Look Playground
When we returned for teacher training day on Friday 4th September we were greeted by an 
excavated playground and lots of machinery!! Thankfully the contractors managed to get most of the 
work completed and we now have a newly refurbished playground and an additional area of hard 
standing behind the kick board. The extra bit of space created will be great during the winter months 
when we can’t get on the field.

Library Reading Challenge 

It was wonderful to hand out so many 
house points in Collective Worship on 
Friday to the children who had completed 
the Record Breakers Summer Reading 
Challenge. Fifteen children completed six 
books in order to receive their 
certificates, medals and 10 house points. 
Well done to everyone that took part.

If you would like to receive a 
coloured news letter, please let 
Mrs Baker know your e mail 
address.

http://www.newboldtredington.warwickshire.sch.uk


One final note: 
 

Please can you check all of your children’s hair as we 
have headlice in school! 

Dates for 2015/16:
Monday 21st September School Photographs
Thursday 24th September Rag Bag Collection - so make sure all your old clothes are in the 

recycling bin
Tuesday 29th September IMPaCT Year 1 English 9 - 10am
Friday 2nd October Newbold to start coming to Tredington
Tuesday 6th October IMPaCT Mrs Smith’s morning group English 9 - 10am
Wednesday 7th October Barnabus in School - LINK DAY for Year 1 to Year 6
Friday 9th October Wear Yellow CF Trust 
Tuesday 13th October IMPaCT Mrs Tattersall’s morning group English 9 - 10am
Friday 16th October Family Assembly - Ruby Class 3pm at Tredington
Tuesday 20th October IMPaCT Mrs Welsby/Mrs Nichold’s morning group English 9 - 10am
Wednesday 21st October Harvest Service and collection for Stour Food Bank St Gregory’s 

church 2pm
Saturday 24th October New Intake and Nursery open morning 10-12pm
Monday 26th October Half Term
Monday 2nd November INSET DAY (Nursery open but school closed)
Tuesday 10th November Tchoukball 4-5.30pm SHS
Wednesday 11th November Remembrance Service at Tredington School and Newbold Village 

Green
Monday 16th November Parents’ evening 4-7pm
Wednesday 18th November Parents’ evening 4-5.30pm
Monday 30th November Dodgeball SHS 4-5.30pm

Phonics Evening for Reception 6pm Newbold
Thursday 10th December Christmas Service at St David’s, Newbold 6pm
Friday 11th December Family Assembly - Emerald Class 3pm at Tredington
Tuesday 15th December Last swimming for Emerald
Friday 18th December End of term
Monday 4th January Staff training day & nursery starts
Tuesday 5th January Term starts for school

Swimming starts for Sapphire Class

Wanted 
A old wardrobe that you are ready to 
dispose of! 
A small bookcase 
A food mixer

All the children have settled into 
the school routine. At Tredington 
we will now revert to the closed 
door in the morning, but feel 
free to come and look at the 
classrooms on a Friday morning.



Please note  
We still have one more INSET day to set. Details to follow.

Wednesday 13th January IMPaCT Year 1 Maths 9 - 10am
Wednesday 20th January IMPaCT Mrs Smith’s morning group Maths 9 - 10am
Tuesday 26th January Indoor Athletics 10-12pm
Wednesday 27th January IMPaCT Mrs Welsby/Mrs Nichold’s morning group maths 9 - 10am
Wednesday 3rd February IMPaCT Mrs Tattersall’s morning maths English 9 - 10am
Friday 5th February LINK DAY Maths Problem Solving and reasoning

Family Assembly - Sapphire Class
Monday 15th February Half Term
Wednesday 2nd March World Book Day Link Day
Friday 4th March Mother’s Day tea Party
Thursday 10th March Quicksticks hockey 4-5.30pm
Friday 11th March Family Assembly - Ruby Class 3pm at Tredington
Monday 14th March Parents’ evening 4-7pm
Wednesday 16th March Parents’ evening 4-5.30pm

Easter Service 2pm St David’s Newbold
Friday 18th March End of term
Monday 4th April Term Starts for school and nursery
Thursday 7th April Cross Country 2-3pm
Thursday 21st April Multi-skills tournament
Friday 22nd April Family Assembly - Sapphire Class 3pm at Tredington
Monday 2nd May Bank Holiday
Tuesday 3rd May INSET DAY (Nursery open but school closed)
Monday 9th May KS2 SATs Week
Monday 23rd May New Intake Meeting 7pm
Tuesday 24th May Rounders tournament
Friday 27th May Family Assembly - Emerald Class 3pm at Tredington
Monday 30th May Half term
Monday 6th June Croft Farm Week
Friday 17th June Sports Day Link Day

Father’s day BBQ
Wednesday 22nd June Reserve Sports Day
Tuesday 28th June Warwickshire Induction Day
Wednesday 13th July End of term Production
Thursday 14th July End of term Production
Monday 18th July Open Morning for Parents 8.40-11.00am
Thursday 21st July LINK DAY 

Leavers’ Service 2pm at St Gregory’s Tredington
Friday 22nd July End of term


